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NCEA & Scholarship Examinations (7 November to 2 December) 
Thank you for supporting our senior students at home and ensuring that they attend all their 
external NCEA and Scholarship examinations up to 2 December. Please remember that all subject 
teachers are only an email away from helping students with final revision and relevant guidance. 
 
Te Kura Summer School 
It is possible to complete some credits with Te Kura Summer School between 19 December and 
early February 2023. This will help with further study, training or employment in 2023. Email 
summerschool@tekura.school.nz for more information about registration details or phone 0800 
659 988. 
 
Just finished school and looking for work? 
Think - 100% SWEET 
Helping school leavers connect with employment or training opportunities. 
Contact us if you need help with your CV; your cover letter; interview skills; assisting with 
interviews & job connections. 
Based in the Backhouse Building on Taupo Quay or Rangiora Street, Castlecliff. 
Give Angela a call or drop her an email to book an appointment (021 582 890 or 
angela@wdett.org.nz). 
 
Donating any surplus uniform items to the Deans' House 
We stock and supply the full range of Whanganui High School uniform items in the Deans' House 
to lend on a short-term basis to students who arrive at school in non-uniform items of clothing, or 
to give completely to students whose families are under economic pressure. If you currently have 
spare WHS uniform items that are in good to excellent condition, I would greatly appreciate 
donations of surplus uniform items to the Deans' House (the first building next to the Bus Bay area 
on Purnell Street). This would enable me to divert money to other areas of crucial student well-
being needs within our school. 
 
Please contact our Deans' House Support Worker - Pru McDonald - on email 
mcdonald.pru@whs.ac.nz or phone number 349 1182 for more details regarding drop-off or 
collection as soon as possible. Thank you very much. 
 
Nga mihi 
 
Martin McAllen 
PRINCIPAL 
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